

David P. Connor Executive Director



OFFICERS
Burton E. Gould, Jr.
Chairperson
Jacquelyn I. Flynn
Vice Chairperson
Virginia C. Sibley
Treasurer
David A. Johnson
Asst. Treasurer
Leston J. Goodrich
Secretary

108 Ipswich Drive • Winchendon, MA 01475 978-297-2280 • Fax 978-297-0922 • TDD 800-545-1833 x163 www.winha.org

Tenant Notice

To: Ipswich Drive, Pearl Drive and Scattered Site Residents

From: David P. Connor, Executive Director

Date: 2/17/2021

Re: Federal Tenant WHA Board Vacancy

Dear Federal Housing Residents:

We have been informed recently that our federal tenant board member is retiring and the WHA needs to replace her.

The WHA Board of Commissioners are requesting any federal tenant that could be interested in filling this position to send a letter of interest to the attention of the Executive Director at the WHA office no later than March 5th at noon

Please know that the WHA Board of Commissioners meet at least monthly in a public setting. These meetings are held on the second Tuesday of each month at 1:30pm.

All interested tenant responses will be reviewed by the WHA Board and the one selected will be presented to the Town of Winchendon Select Board for final approval and appointment. If you should have any questions please contract David P. Connor, Executive Director at 978-297-2280 ext. 302.